
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Congratulations 

Thurlby Stars Certificate Winners 

We would like to congratulate our Thurlby Stars for demonstrating one of our Thurlby Values this week. Our 

winners are: 

 

Reception –  Joey and Chloe 

Year 1 - Alek and Freya 

Year 2  -  Tyler and Douglas 

Year 3  -  Tilly and Teddi-Flynn 

Year 4  -  Tilly P and Amelia B  

Year 5 –  Jacob and Kayleigh 

Year 6 –         Tio and Lilly  

 

Attendance 

Our average attendance figure, for the week beginning 10th June, was 95.4%. 

 

Class Attendance Awards 

 

1st Year 6 98.1% 

2nd Year 3 98% 

3rd Year 2 97.5% 

 

Sports Day 

Wahoo…the weather actually allowed us to complete sports day! 

Thank you to everyone for coming today. The children all showed 

great teamwork, trying their best for their house teams and 

supporting each other. We hope you all enjoyed the day. 

A special thank you to Mrs Sewell for planning and organising such a 

successful day! Thank you to the staff for helping to sort the 

resources and for being so supportive of our children during and 

after their races.  

Thank you to our Year 6 house captains and our Sports 

Ambassadors for all their help and to the PTFA for stepping in to 

man the relay and cross-country posts and for providing 

refreshments and ice creams. 

Congratulations to all our teams for showing such spirit and 

determination and a super well done to our County Crops team for 

winning this year’s Sports Day trophy. 
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Well done to our House Captains today – you were all so helpful and supportive to both staff and children, we 

couldn’t have done it without you. Thank you 😊  

 
Year 6 - Forest School – ‘Mud, Glorious Mud’  

To complement their studies of the Anglo-Saxons in History lessons, Year 6 have continued the theme 

in  their Forest School activities.  This week they had great fun creating miniature round houses using hazel 

uprights and willow whips to follow the wattle method.  Then they added a mud-based daub to great effect 

and to great enjoyment!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Careers Week 2024 

We are looking for people to talk to our children about 

their interesting & inspiring careers for our career’s 

week commencing 8th July.  

 

If you, or someone you know, could offer an hour of your 

time in person or via Teams to present to one of our 

classes and/or do a workshop then please contact the 

school office via enquiries@th.keystonemat.org or call 

01778 423311. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4  

Just a reminder that the £13.50 contribution for the Tudor Day is due by Wednesday 19th June. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Finch 

Headteacher 

 

 

Upcoming Calendar dates DETAILS TO FOLLOW 

Friday 21st June -    Year 4 Tudor Day  

Saturday 22nd June -    PTFA Summer Fayre 1-4pm 

Thursday 27th June -    No Forest School on this date 

                                                         Summer Disco - EYFS/KS1 5.45-6.30pm, KS2 6.45-7.30pm 

Monday 1st July -    Year 6 Gala Dinner for parents 6.00-8.00pm 

Wednesday 3rd July -    Singsation! Theatre Royal, Lincoln for participating Y2-Y6 pupils 

Monday 8th July -    Reception and Year 1 trip to Tattershall Farm Park 

Tuesday 9th  July -   LAST SWIMMING SESSION TODAY 

Year 6 afternoon trip to Bourne Academy - ‘High School Musical’  

Wednesday 10th July -   Year 4 trip to Norwich Theatre – 101 Dalmatians  

Friday 12th July -    Year 3 Greek Day 

Sunday 14th July -    Thurlby Runs 

Tuesday 16th July -    Year 6 Leavers’ Performance to parents @ 6.00pm 

Wednesday 17th July -   Year 5 trip to National Space Centre, Leicester 

Thursday 18th July -    Rocksteady Concert for participating children @ 2.15pm 

     Year 2 – Great Fire of London Online Workshop 

     Year 6 trip to Spalding Bowl (return by approx 1.00pm) 

Friday 19th July –    End of Term 6  
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Amber, Waffle, Rosie and Ginger hope you all enjoyed our Sports Day today! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Local events 



 

 

Job Opportunity 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Please see Bourne2Shines monthly Newsletter below for any interested families: 

 

 

 


